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December 14, 2015 

 

 

Mr. Rick Couroux 

Secretary to the Comptroller of Water Rights 

Utility Regulation Section 

Water Management Branch 

Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations 

PO Box 9340 Stn Provincial Government 

Victoria, BC V8W 9M1 

 

Dear Mr. Couroux: 

 

Re: EPCOR Water (West) Inc. 

 2015 Contribution in Aid of Construction Application 

 Final Comments 

 
EPCOR Water (West) Inc. (“EWW”) hereby files its final comments in accordance with 

the proceeding schedule set out by the Comptroller of Water Rights on November 16, 

2015. EWR will post its final comments on its website at www.epcor.com/frenchcreek 

as soon as possible. 

 

Please contact me at (780) 412-3308 or Darrell Manning, Director Regulatory and 

Shared Services, at (780) 412-8817 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Tony Loconte 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Finance 

EPCOR Water Services Inc. 

Attachment 

http://www.epcor.com/frenchcreek

